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 Bulletin 

The Bauder Vision is Building 100% Success  with Quality and Honor!  

Bauder will do this by  preparing all children for on or above grade 

level work in middle school and beyond by collaborating as educa-

tors and a community. 

 

Dear Bauder Families, 

     Your children have grown so much since August.  They have 

grown physically, socially and academically.  We are so proud 

of the work that they are doing as we work hard to become 

Super Learners Going Above and Beyond.  It is truly amazing to 

see how far they have come and all that they have learned. 

Your support is instrumental in their growth.  Thank you so 

much for partnering with us as we work together to educate 

children.   

     The Booster Cookie Dough Sale went very well.  Thank you 

for your participation and support.  These funds help support 

individual classrooms, classroom teachers and literacy tutors. 

Thank you to Boosters for all their hard work to support Bauder.   

Thank you so much to a community that supports education.   

   The Bauder Auction was a great success.  Thank you to every-

one that worked so hard to make this a success and a fun even-

ing.   Thank you to Bauder Boosters, the Bauder staff and the 

Bauder community  for contributing to this event.   

     Thanksgiving is just around the corner and I want to take this 

opportunity to wish you and your family a wonderful Thanks-

giving.  I want to express my gratitude for the continual support 

from this community to Bauder as we journey and learn togeth-

er. Please, enjoy your family and I hope you have the oppor-

tunity to take time to build lasting memories with friends and 

family.  We, at Bauder, are so grateful for the community we 

serve.    Happy Thanksgiving. 

With children in mind, 

Lisa Bultmann 

 

 

 

 Message from the principal     November 2017 
Dates to Remember 

Nov. 15 Great American Teach-In 

Nov. 15 5th gr. EOY Meeting (5:15 p.m.) 

Nov. 15 SAC Meeting (6:00 p.m.) 

Nov. 16 K-Kids (7:50 a.m.) 

Nov. 16  Muffin Event (Herbert, Smoot) 

Nov. 17 Thanksgiving Feast (Rosado, Salapack) 

Nov. 17 Coffee with the Counselor (8:40 a.m.-9:40 a.m.) 

Nov. 20-24  Thanksgiving Break 

Nov. 27 Web Design (2:40 p.m.-3:30 p.m.) 

Nov. 28 STEM Primary (2:40 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 

Nov. 28 French Club (2:40 p.m.-3:30 p.m.) 

Dec. 05 Student Picture Retakes 

Dec. 05 STEM Intermediate (2:40 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 

Dec. 05 French Club (2:40 p.m.-3:30 p.m.) 

Dec. 05 Boosters Meeting (6:00 p.m.) 

Dec. 06 Blood Mobile (7:45 a.m.-12:45 p.m.) 

         Building Success with Quality and Honor      Website: http://www.bauder-es.pinellas.k12.fl.us 

Toys for Tots 

If you are in need of assistance through 

Toys for Tots you can register online at 

toysfortots.org. Select request a toy and fol-

low the prompts from there. Toys are pro-

vided for children under age 13, who live 

in Pinellas county and demonstrate finan-

cial need, through free/reduced lunch or 

the equivalent. You will need an email ad-

dress to register. 

Character Word of the Month :  Citizenship 

Being law abiding and involved in service to 

school, community and country. 

Student Picture Retakes 

Retake pictures will be on Tuesday, December 

5th.  Picture envelopes  are available in the 

front office.    

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
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 Clinic 
FluFree Florida-The Florida Department of Health encourages all Floridians 

to put the flu vaccine between you and the disease this year by receiving your flu 

vaccination today! Check with your physician, your county health department, or use 

the Find a Flu Shot link to schedule your flu vaccine. Visit FluFreeFlorida.com for 

more information on how to be a part of #FluFreeFlorida. 

Parents/Guardians: Please remember that your student(s) needs to be fever 

free/diarrhea free without medication for at least 24 hours before returning to 

school.  
Keeping your child home when sick will help your student get well and protect classmates. 
If you have any questions regarding illness or medical exclusions please feel free to call Nurse Bridget 
727.547.7829 x2009 

Bauder SAC 

Bauder SAC meets each month.  SAC 

will meet Wednesday, November 15.   

During the November meeting, SAC 

will work on data collection and the 

School Improvement Plan. We will also 

learn about the new technical high 

school coming to our community.   

  Salvation Army Canned Food Drive 

Student Council will be hosting the annual Salvation 

Army Canned Food drive from Nov. 13-17.  Our school 

goal is to collect 2,000 cans.  Last year, we missed our 

goal by only 500 cans!  Please help us reach our goal 

this year! 

    

Save A Life 

The Blood Mobile will be on cam-

pus 12/6 from 7:45am-12:45pm 

Boosters Update: 

A huge a thank you to all of the families who came out 
to support our Auction!  Our school was able to raise 
around $13,000  to support our reading program.  A 
big thank you to all of the teachers and families who 
donated toward the auction.   

 

Please continue to send in your Box Tops - we have 
already received over 5000 Box Tops this year!   

 

Our next event is our annual Book Fair - we look for-
ward to seeing everyone on Dec. 14th  for Family 
Night.  More information will be coming home soon. 

 

Again, Boosters wants to thank ALL of the families 
and friends for their continued support for our Bauder 
students. 

K-Kids 

K-Kids is happy to announce the new officers for 2017-2018 

school year. 

President; Avery Boyens 

Vice President; Ty Strickland 

Secretary; Hannah Sorenson 

Treasurer; Austin Coraggio 

Clothes to Kids 

Clothes to Kids provides new and used clothing 

to low-income school-age children free of 

charge. They provide a week’s worth of clothing 

two times per year, including a jacket during 

cooler weather. The store is located at 2168 34th 

St. So. in St. Petersburg. Shopping at the store is 

by appointment only. Provide proof of free/

reduced lunch and call 441-5050 for an appoint-

ment. Donated clothing is also gladly accepted. 

Go to www.clothestokids.org for more infor-

mation. 

Coffee with the Counselor has been changed to No-

vember 17th. Topic this month is Bullying vs. Con-

flict. 

BOOK FAIR DATES 

Dec. 11 - 15 –Book Fair open for Students 8:45-

2:30. Send money in with your child and they 

can shop for books during the day.   

Dec. 14th – Family Night Book Fair Open 5:00-

8:00pm 

Dec. 18th and 19th Winter Concerts – Book Fair 

open 6:00-7:30  

Prents can order BOOKS online until December 

8th to get books in timae for Christmas.  If or-

dered online after December 8th books will be 

delivered after Christmas.  

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/
bauderelementaryschool 

http://www.clothestokids.org
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/bauderelementaryschool
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/bauderelementaryschool

